
Convention Chairman’s Bulletin – June, 2024 

 

Aux Sisters it is almost time for convention 2024.  I sure hope you have made plans to attend. 

This is a great opportunity to get caught up on what is going on around the state and see old and 

meet new friends.  

We will have the chance to recognize our Department President, Pat Michalski. and her Officers 

and thank them for all their work this past year.  Also see what other auxiliaries have been up to 

and maybe even receive an award or two for your work.  

Yes, it is a fun time and yes get some work done. On that note as a delegate you get to vote on 

Sunday morning for  the new officers, maybe you would like to be one of those.  

As your chairwoman I’m here to help, so please if there is something I can help you with just get 

in touch. 

If you know me, you know how much trouble I have with this computer stuff and a phone call is 

best.  Thanks, looking forward to convention and seeing you. 

 

Carol Pickett 

586-996-9137 

Cpickett121@comcast.net 
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